
 
 
 

SAN MATEO COUNTY 
COUNTYWIDE OVERSIGHT BOARD 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF REGULAR MEETINGS 
 

MONDAY, FEBRUARY 10, 2025, 9:00 A.M. 
& 

MONDAY, MARCH 10, 2025, 9:00 A.M. 
 

In Person 
Manzanita Hall - 500 County Center, 1st Floor 

Redwood City, CA 94063 
 

 
 

THE FEBRUARY 10, 2025 & MARCH 10, 2025 
REGULAR MEETINGS OF THE  

SAN MATEO COUNTY COUNTYWIDE OVERSIGHT 
BOARD HAVE BEEN CANCELLED. 

 
 

THE NEXT REGULAR MEETING IS SCHEDULED FOR 
MONDAY, APRIL 14, 2025, AT 9:00 A.M.  

(MORE INFO. TO COME) 
 


	NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF REGULAR MEETINGS

